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In the current regulatory environment, physicians are searching for ways to minimize audit exposure. One
way to do this is by understanding your use of CPT® codes prone to audit review. For example, Medicare
administrative contractors (MACSs) frequently review high-level evaluation and management (E/M) services.
Providers with high use of targeted E/M codes are more likely to be audited. Read more ...
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